Mr. W. W. Bass.

Grand Canyon, Arizona.

My dear Mr. Bass:

I enclose herewith a letter that I have just received from the Acting Forester in reply to my letter in your behalf.

Tr. Potter states that your contribution toward the maintenance of the roads at the Grand Canyon has been reduced to \$50 per year.

I sincerly trust that this new arrangement will be satisfactory to you.

With best wishes, I am.

Yours very sincerely,

P. S.
No action will be taken looking toward
the establishment of a National Park at the
Grand Canyon until the regular session of Congress which meets next December.